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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
October 22, 1923.

Sir Arthur 7. Currie,
McGill University,

Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have just written a note to 

Professor John Tait, thanking him for releasing Dr. 

Cassidy to carry on our work in Physiology left 

suddenly up in the air by the illness of Professor 

Fraser Harris. I have tried to express to 

Professor Tait my very sincere gratitude for his 

very great kindness. Dr. Hattie has told me how 

keen and willing you were also to help us out in 

this emergency, and I want to express to you my 

very fullest thanks. I am going through Montreal 

in two or three days on my way to Ottawa, and shall, 

if at all possible, express my thanks again in 

person.


